
Tinley Wish helps families in need 
Posted: Sept. 17, 2021 
 
It's never too early to lend a helping hand to Tinley Wish, a nonprofit 
organization that raises money throughout the year for Tinley Park families 
in need. Each year, volunteers wrap gifts and join a parade of first responder 
vehicles to make the deliveries to selected families. 
 
Know of a family that could use the help? Nominate them now through Nov. 
10 by mailing a letter sharing their story to the Tinley Park Police 
Department, 7850 W. 183rd Street. Also, if you want to help out financially, 
just check the Tinley Wish box on your water bill or donate via PayPal. 
 
Imagine helping someone who is facing the unthinkable! Together, we can 
help those community members who need it most! Visit www.tinleywish.org 
for more information. 

http://www.tinleywish.org/

